

## **CERTIFICATE**

## IPEN GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEMBERSHIP

May 17, 2019

Dear Dr. Andjelka Mihajlov,

Your application has been approved and Environmental Ambassadors for Sustainable Development is now a member of the IPEN General Assembly. The General Assembly is IPENs highest governing body with the responsibility to:

- adopt platforms, declarations, and other position papers as official IPEN documents;
- elect members of the IPEN Executive Committee;
- elect members of the IPEN Steering Committee (other than substitute members, who may be approved by the Steering Committee);
- elect the IPEN Co-Chairs;
- approve IPEN bylaws and modifications thereto;
- approve the audited financial accounts of IPEN upon recommendation of the Executive Committee;
- approve Executive Committee recommendations on exclusion of IPEN members, and decide appeals to Executive Committee decisions.

The General Assembly is held annually via the General Assembly list serve.

The authorized person to place a vote for your organization is: Dr. Andjelka Mihajlov The email address we will use to contact your organization is: office@ambassadorsenv.com

Kindly note that you need to notify us on any changes to the authorized person to vote or the contact email address.

Thank you for your commitment to IPEN,

Bjorn Beeler

IPEN International Coordinator